
The October Meeting of our history 

group took place in Ainsworth 

Unitarian Chapel.  Steve H guided 

us through the changes to the 

building from 1715 to the present 

day.  Using a screen presentation, 

he demonstrated how the building 

changed as needs required.  The 

building was extended and 

internally re-configured over this 

period.  It would have received 

non-conformist preachers from a wide area.  They also used the house next 

door for stabling the horses and as a rest for travellers, some of whom came 

many miles to worship. 

 

Externally we explored the listed graves and internally we explored most of 

the building.  Many thanks to Steve for a superb talk.   
 

 


